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239 March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
School Closure from today

As per our previous communications, St Albert the Great School is now closed to all but
the children of ‘critical workers’ who are unable to look after their children at home. We
understand that this may be creating huge challenges for families but the diagram
illustrates the approach we are taking, with regard to the children of key workers, to do
our part in trying to limit the spread of the virus.

Am | a “critical worker” to the COVID-19 response?

Are both parents/carers ‘critical workers' to

the COVID-19 response?

Are you able to keep your child safe at

home?

Le. That at least one parent/carer is

working from home?

THE SCHOOL CAN PROVIDE CARE FOR YOUR CHILD TO HELP YOU

“The more I learn about the world in which T (ive,
the closer I grow to God.”
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As we are now operating with a skeleton staff, the office will only be open from 8:45-9:45
each morning but will be accessing e-mails regularly throughout the day. If you need to
contact us please do so on this email: admin@albertthegreat.herts.sch.uk

Please note that we will only remain open if we are able to staff the site safely so will be
open on a week to week basis but will let you know where possible if we expect to close.

Teachers will be uploading work from tomorrow and some may post their tasks daily and
others may post a week at a time. Some staff are self-isolating so we need to be mindful
of their well-being too. We are unable to provide any individual learning plans unless
your child has an EHCP. Our school newsletter which was sent out on Friday provides a
list of useful websites. There are also home learning activities on the individual class
pages of our school website.

Thank you again for all your support and messages last week. These are
unprecedented times. We remain hopeful that we will be able to re-open before the end
of the summer term but will obviously be led by government guidance. If we are unable
to re-open before the next academic year, we will be contacting the families of our Year
6 parents in September and will endeavour to get them together for a proper ‘leaving
do’.

Mrs K Little

Mo KIS

Executive Headteacher

“The more I learn about the world in which T (ive,
the closer I grow to God.”
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